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Hello Burrard's, 
  
We would like to thank you all for your patience and understanding during these uncertain 

times.  We would like you all to know your Executive is working hard in many different aspects on 

your behalf to understand the provincial and municipal health orders, as well as the policy 

changes from the BCLA and PCFLL. 
  
We are able to announce in this update that we will be returning to our original return to play policy 

(attached). A reminder that every family has signed this document and we have submitted the 

policy to the Municipality. 
  
Section 1.7 of the policy states:  
  
 "RMMLA will suggest to parents and guardians to keep family members at practices and 

games to a minimum, and only bring other family members when absolutely necessary."  
  
We also received the following message from the City of Maple Ridge this week:  
  
More details will be coming from the PHO, BCRPA and ViaSport over the coming 

days.  Outdoor group activities can continue with appropriate physical distancing, 

recommendation for no spectators and travel restrictions.  We anticipate there may be 

direction for clubs to revert back to Phase 2 but more information to come.  I anticipate that 

clubs will need to be revising Safety Plans soon but more information is needed. 
  
We would like to remind everyone that with everything going on, our young athletes are extremely 

lucky to be playing so please follow the guidelines. If you must attend the field please avoid 

standing in groups and space out when watching.  
  
With the current numbers and modeling predictions, we anticipate further policy changes and we 

will update you as soon as possible and appreciate your patience and understanding.  
  
Good luck to all the Burrard teams this weekend and remember, when we are out in the 

community, we are representing the Burrard's organization so please be aware as other policies 

differ from ours.   
  
Kind Regards, 
Tyson Craiggs / President 

604-999-8321/ president@rmburrards.com 
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The RMMLA is not responsible for errors or omissions in this message and denies any 

responsibility for any damage arising from the use of e-mail. Any opinion and other statement 

contained in this message and any attachment are solely those of the author and do not 

necessarily represent those of the RMMLA. 
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